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14 March 2016

Dear Members, 

Welcome to our first Cardiff Institute for the Blind newsletter of 2016. We have a wide range of services and events on offer this year, some of which are detailed below. Our office number for any queries or to book an event is 029 2039 8900.  Or you can keep up-to-date via our website at www.cibi.co.uk, Facebook page www.facebook.com/CardiffInstitutefortheBlind and Twitter @CardiffBlind
New Information coffee mornings

We will be holding bi-monthly coffee mornings at our public centre in Jones Court, Womanby Street, Cardiff CF10 1BR 
from 11am until 1pm, where you will have the opportunity to chat  to members of staff and volunteers informally to find out what help and services are available. It will also be a chance to meet other people with sight loss and exchange experiences.

The first coffee morning will be held on Thursday 31 March 2016. They will usually be held on the last Thursday of the month, every other month.

Glaucoma support group meeting
The next meeting will take place at Cardiff Medical Centre Sports & Social Club, University Hospital of Wales, Cardiff CF14 4XW

on Friday 22 April 2016 from 2.00 until 4.00pm. Dr Ryan Davies, Ophthalmology Registrar, will talk about “Glaucoma demystified” and Hannah Rowlatt,  RNIB Cymru Digital Skills Officer, will be discussing “Tablets, Technology and more”. Tea and coffee will be provided. If you are able to attend please contact Ruth Rhydderch 07787 666904 or Eryl Williams on 07856 687931.
Leisure and wellbeing is important to all of us and means different things to each of us.  As part of our ‘Finding your Feet’ programme we will be holding an information and awareness day in our Activity Room at Jones Court on Thursday 19 May from 10.30am until 3pm. You will have the chance to speak to staff from Disability Sport Wales, Cardiff Leisure Centres and a nutritionist. Physiotherapist Fiona Hall, who is registered blind, will take the afternoon session. She will talk about the benefits of living a healthy lifestyle and you will also have the opportunity to try out a free taster exercise session.

Cycling - Are you interested in cycling or do you know someone who is?   Over the summer months we are hoping to run assistive cycle rides in partnership with Pedal Power in Cardiff.  Open to people of all abilities, you can ride either tandem or side by side with another person. We would like to gauge interest, so if you would like to get involved or you would like to volunteer please contact the office on 029 2039 8900.

RNIB Talking Books

RNIB Talking Books service is now absolutely free. Giving you access to over 23,000 fiction and non fiction books for adults and children you can choose to receive your books on DAISY CD (one book per disc) or USB stick (three books per stick) depending on your personal taste. Talking Books are also available by digital download. For more information please contact the office or you can call RNIB Helpline direct on 

0303 123 9999.

Eccentric Viewing Training

If you struggle to read print we may be able to help. Eccentric viewing is a technique used by people with central vision loss such as Macular Degeneration.  Also called Preferred Retinal Loci (PRL), it is a method by which the person looks slightly away from the subject in order to view it peripherally with another area of the visual field. We have a volunteer from Macular Society who can help to teach you this technique. Call the office to arrange an appointment. 
Hynt Card

Hynt is a national access scheme that works with theatres and arts centres in Wales to make sure there is a consistent offer available for visitors with an impairment or specific access requirement. If you need support or assistance to attend a performance at a theatre or arts centre then you may be eligible to join. Hynt cardholders are entitled to a ticket free of charge for a personal assistant or carer at all the theatres and arts centres participating in the scheme. The Millennium Centre, St David’s Hall, New Theatre, Sherman Theatre, to name but a few, are all part of the scheme. If you would like help to register please contact the office. 
Get Involved

We have many varied clubs and groups for you to get involved with from Gardening to Singing. A full list is attached, if you think you would like to attend any or all of the groups please contact the office. Some of the groups do venture outside frequently but usually meet at Jones Court. If you are interested we will add you to the group list and a volunteer will telephone you usually the week before as a reminder. These groups offer a great opportunity for meeting and talking to other blind and partially sighted people, building confidence and independence, making new friends and most importantly having a lot of fun! 

Products

We have a wide range of products and gadgets to help with everyday living at our Resource Centre in Jones Court. Why not pop in, our staff and volunteers will be more than happy to show you around, you can have a coffee and they might even find you a biscuit!

Computer Training
Let us know if you would like to learn or enhance your computer skills.  We have staff and volunteers that can take you from the basics (including learning to touch type) onto using the internet for practical and social reasons, such as booking holidays or emailing and skyping the family.  We can also provide a joint package with the RNIB Cymru Employment Team for people looking to gain employment.

British Wireless for the Blind Fund (BWB)

British Wireless for the Blind supplies specially modified radios and audio equipment to people who are registered as sight-impaired or severely sight-impaired. They are free for people in certain circumstances. Cardiff Institute for the Blind is the local agent for the British Wireless for the Blind Fund (BWBF).  We can make referrals for the equipment on behalf of anyone who is registered blind or partially sighted. Even if you do not qualify for a free specially modified audio set, all items including their versatile Concerto 2 which allows users to play Daisy CDs, MP3’s, cassettes, SD cards and USB sticks can be bought from BWBF. For advice on Wireless for the Blind equipment contact our office or you can visit BWBF’s website on www.blind.org.uk 

If you would like more information about anything above please call and speak to Michelle Teresa or Craig on 02920 398900.

Cardiff Institute for the Blind 

Head Office: Jones Court, Womanby Street, Cardiff CF10 1BR Tel: 029 2039 8900
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